
  

 
  

    
        

      
   

  

    

   

   
 

 
  

  
  

 
 

   

    
     

   

  

 

 

PROJECT UPDATE 
Temora Hospital Redevelopment 

August 2023 

Help us guide the landscape strategy 
Planning for the $80 million Temora Health Service Redevelopment is progressing. 

As part of the project, a Landscape Focus Group will be established to discuss opportunities and provide 
input into the strategy for landscaping the Hospital’s grounds and outdoor spaces. This is a way to improve 
the health and wellbeing of consumers, staff and visitors, by supporting connections between the outdoors 
and the new Hospital. (Pictured, above: Tumut Hospital entrance courtyard) 

Are you creative, innovative and interested in the landscape? 

Members of the Temora and district community 
are invited to join the Temora Health Service 
Landscape Focus Group. 

Representatives of the Group will: 
• Collaborate as part of an integrated team; 
• Share and discuss landscaping ideas with 

colleagues and community to ensure 
opportunities respond to the interests and 
culture of our hospital community, and reflect 
our local environment; and 

• Support the development of the landscaping 
strategy. 

Successful applicants will initially be required to 
attend three meetings which will run for 
approximately 1.5 hours each. 

Please complete the application form and return 
by 18 September to the email address below. 

FOR MORE INFORMATION: 
Email: MLHD-Temora-
Redevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au 
Phone: (02) 9978 5412 
Webpage: 
www.mlhd.health.nsw.gov.au/temora-
redevelopment 
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